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To find out how you can help by donating to the Institute of Christ the King Sovereign Priest,  
Email our Project Manager, Rev. Canon Matthew Weaver, at  info@institute-christ-king.org 

U.S.  PROVINCIAL  SHRINE  CAPITAL  CAMPAIGN  

NEW  W INDOWS  ON  PRIORY  FACADE  

By God’s grace and your generosity, we are building a spiritual stronghold for the Institute in the USA. 
Please consider helping us build the Institute’s Provincial Headquarters campus in the United States. 
Here is the latest work being done this week: 

Thanks to your continued generosity and enthusiasm, we were able to complete the installation of 
brand-new windows on the façade of our U.S. Provincial Headquarters building, where the Institute’s 
clerical leadership both lives and works each day.  
 

Thank you to everyone who helped us fundraise for this project!  These new thermal windows will 
greatly help us reduce our utility costs, while adding a Salesian smile to our U.S. Provincial Headquarters. 
 
Would you like to help us complete the next step of this monumental restoration project for the greater 
glory of Christ our King and the salvation of souls?  Join “The Restoration Fund”! 
 

May Christ our King bless you always! 

Notice Anything Different? 

Before & After! 


